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Comments: I'm writing in support of the Redstone to McClure Pass trail. As someone who enjoys biking, and

bike-powered access to the wilderness, a dedicated trail would mean a much safer and more enjoyable

experience. It would also make me more comfortable driving highway 133 - as with any small mountain pass

road there are always risks with wildlife and other drivers. Limiting bike traffic would make the road safer for other

vehicles, as well.


